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Dear Cody C

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your email of 30 June 2017 in which you requested “Is it lawful to take
fish or other marine life from the Lyttelton Harbour area (including for personal use
from a wharf, such as the one at Naval Point)?”

I am transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982,
to the Ministry for Primary Industries (for the attention of oia@mpi.govt.nz as the
information to which it relates is more closely connected with that Ministry’s

functions).

For your information, please note that the area you have asked about is not part of a
marine reserve.

Yours sincerely

(10 5 Pl

Alan Moran
Ministerial Support Advisor
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